
 New Plymouth City Council Meeting 
 TUESDAY  

05 September 2017 
6:30 P.M.  

New Plymouth City Council Chambers 
 

On the 5th of September 2017, the New Plymouth City Council meeting was called to order at 6:30P.M. by 
Mayor Earles. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Councilman Rouse. Roll call was taken with council 
members Rick York, Bill Warnke, Cora Kurth and Ron Rouse in attendance. 
 
Staff members in attendance were City Clerk, Danielle Painter, Public Works Superintendent and Beau 
Ziemer.  
 
Guests included, Joan Howell and Jan Morrison. 

 
Consent Agenda – The consent agenda included the August 23rd City Council minutes, August 

Building/Mechanical permits, July & August P&Z report, Engineering Status report, and claim approvals 
totaling $23,802.87. Councilman Warnke moved to approve the consent agenda. Councilwoman 
Kurth seconded the motion. The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion. 
 

New Business 
New Plymouth Rural Fire Protection District – New Sub Districts 
Joan Howell, Secretary of the NPRFPD, presented the new sub districts and explained the boundaries of 
the new districts. Mrs. Howell also gave an update of the past year and what is coming in the future for the 
Fire Department.   
 
 

Ordinances 
ORDINANCE 363 – Amending Chapter 3 of Title 11 & Repealing Chapter 1 of Title 2 
Councilman York moved to read by title only and suspend the 2nd and 3rd reading. Councilwoman 
Kurth seconded the motion. The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion. 
 
City Clerk, Danielle Painter read Ordinance 363 aloud by title only. Councilman Rouse moved to accept 
the reading and adopt. Councilman Warnke seconded the motion. Roll call vote was taken. 4 yes, 0 
no’s. 
 

Mayor & Council Comments 
Councilman York thanked Joan Howell for the presentation and gave gratitude to the NPRFPD. 
Councilwoman Kurth’s business will be celebrating 25 years of operation on September 11th. 
 

Adjournment 
Councilman Warnke moved to adjourn the council meeting.  The motion was seconded by 
Councilwoman Kurth.  The voting was unanimous in favor of the motion. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:59 P.M. 
 
 
Approve:       Attest:  
 
 
 

________________________                   _____________________________ 
Beth Earles, Mayor          Danielle Painter, City Clerk 


